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National Holocaust Centre Trip 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Our topic for the second term is “How can I resolve conflict? We will be learning about World War Two. 
With this in mind, we have booked our first trip of the year to The National Holocaust Centre, 
Nottinghamshire. 
 
“The exhibition will take your children on a journey through history, a journey exploring identity, and a 
journey discussing the moral values and challenges of the world we share. The children will follow the 
story of Leo, a German-Jewish boy growing up in Berlin in the 1930s. There is also the unique 
opportunity for the children to listen to the testimony of a survivor and to ask them questions.”  
 
The trip will be on Tuesday 5th December and the cost will be £14.80 per child. This is to cover the cost 
of the transport and the venue. The payment needs to be paid through our School Money system. 
 
If your child is eligible for a Free School Meal school will automatically order a packed lunch for them. All 
other children will need to bring a packed lunch with them.  
 
 
 
Many thanks  
Miss Arkley & Mr Foster  
Year 6 Team 
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